Graber, Robert

From: eriecountycleanupnews-bounces@lists.dec.state.ny.us on behalf of News about contaminated sites in
Erie County [eriecountycleanupnews@lists.dec.state.ny.us]

Sent: Wednesday, Aprii 20, 2011 3:34 PM

To: : eriecountycleanupnews@lists.dec.state.ny.us

Subject: [Eriecountycleanupnews] Buffalo River -- Ecological RestorationMaster Plan

Attachments: ATT3314766.txt

This a notice about the availability of an Ecological Restoration Master Plan (ERMP) for the Buffalo
River and an upcoming meeting. This notice was prepared by Ecology & Environment for USEPA, and is
being provided as a courtesy by the Division of Environmental Remediation within the New York State
Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC).

This Buffalo River Ecological Restoration Master Plan provides a framework for ecological restoration in the
Buffalo River and the recovery of the Buffalo River and the Area of Concern {(AOC). It has been primarily
developed from the information gained from regional stakeholders regarding their recommendations on the
potential suitability of sites for habitat restoration within the study area. It is a stakeholder driven,
collaborative effort to develop well defined steps for the future ecological restoration of the river.

This plan aims “fo identify, prioritize, and facilitate opportunities to restore, protect and enhance habitat
within the Buffalo River Habitat Corridor and its tributaries for a healthy and sustainable ecosystem that will
benefit habitat, wildlife, corridor communities, and future generations.”

« The draft ERMP (and additional project details) is available by visiting:
hitp://buffaloriverermp.ene.com/

« Comments on the draft ERMP are due by May 13, 2011.

» A Stakeholder meeting is being held on Monday, May 9, 2011 from 5:30pm to 8pm at the Millennium
Hotel (Fillmore Room 2040 Walden Avenue, Buffalo NY) to describe the project, share findings, and
receive comments.

Please do not respond to this email. Replies go to an untended mailbox. If you would like more
information about the Buffalo River Restoration Project, please go to
hitp://www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/54166.htm!

To protect your privacy, email notices are sent out as a bc¢ (blind copy). That means no one can see your
email address. If you wish to be removed from this email list, go to:
http://Awww.dec.ny.gov/chemical/61092.html and click on the carrect county link, where there is an option
to unsubscribe.
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